
BMW 

Riders of Mississippi 
 

Minutes of November 11, 2017 Meeting 

 

Met at the Pavilion Park in Mamou, LA 

 

Alan Henderson, President, called the meeting to order. 

 

Treasurer Report : 

 Alan gave the report and nothing has changed since last month.. 

 

Ride Reports:    
Ken Bedi delivered a motorcycle to his son in Virginia. 

Several others told of local day rides. 

.   

Old Business: 

The election for new club officers was held and they are as follows:  Dan Stubblefield, President; David 

Pell, Vice-President, Alan Henderson, Secretary, and Laurissa Henderson, Treasurer. 

 

A vote was taken and passed to donate $150 to the Salvation Army for our yearly Christmas donation. 

 

Alan reminded everyone that dues were due in to Dan Stubblefield/Laurissa Henderson, Treasurer, by 

the end of January 2018 

 

New Business:\ 

A vote was taken and passed to donate $150 to the Salvation Army for our yearly Christmas donation. 

Need suggestions for places to ride for our monthly meetings in 2018. 

 

Future meetings:                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
 

December 9, 2017 – Mama Hamil’s, 751 US-51, Madison, MS  39110 

January 13, 2018 – Shaggy’s, 120 South Hiern Avenue, Pass Christian, MS  39571 

 

 

The meeting was then adjourned by Alan Henderson. 

 

 


